
 

2021/2022 Doug Jarrett Memorial Tournament hosted by West London Hawks 

Tournament Refund Policy 

Entry into the tournament is only reserved with a completed registration form and fulfillment of 

payment as outlined below: 

1) Teams may register for the tournament with a completed registration form prior to September 

30th, 2021 in order to hold their spot.  A deposit of $100 is required by September 30th, 2021.  

The deposit is a non-refundable deposit, unless the tournament may not operate due to COVID-

19 restrictions implemented by the Ontario Government or local health unit (Middlesex-London 

Health Unit).  If the Ontario Government or Middlesex-London Health Unit implements 

restrictions that does not allow the Doug Jarrett Memorial Tournament hosted by West London 

Hawks to operate as expected, a full refund of all money paid to West London Minor Hockey 

Association will be refunded with no penalty. 

2) Should a team decide to withdraw from the tournament prior to November 15th, 2021, on their 

own accord and the tournament is able to proceed as expected, all money paid to West London 

Minor Hockey Association will be refunded with the exception of the $100 deposit. 

3) Full payment of balance owing is due no later than November 15th, 2021.   

4) Should a team withdraw from the tournament on their own accord between the dates of 

November 15th, 2021 to December 17th, 2021, all money paid to West London Minor Hockey 

Association will be refunded with the exception of the $100 deposit and an additional $350 fee 

to cover expenses incurred for prizes, marketing and administration. 

5) If a team withdraws from the tournament on or after December 17th, 2021, on their own accord 

and the tournament is able to proceed as expected; there will be no refunds provided. 

6) All tournament registrations will be based on a first come, first serve basis to ensure we remove 

all subjectivity to the process. 

Schedule of Payment 

June 1st, 2021 – September 30th, 2021 – Registration open, no payment required to hold spot. Spots are 

filled on a first come first served basis 

September 30th, 2021 - $100 deposit due for all registered teams.  If a team registers after this date, the 

registration form must be accompanied by a $100 deposit. 

November 15th, 2021 – Full payment of the tournament must be completed. 


